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recommendations to the Dean. It was noted that the last proposal to be selected, 

proposal 1200, would not be completely funded and would be short $3,995.62. The 

committee determined that they would inquire if the college would be willing to cover 

the shortfall, and if not, would ask if the School of Nursing would be willing to accept 

less than the total requested at $8,127.69.  

The proposals selected by the Faculty Council on March 12 were as follows: 1195, 
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